
Bay Roberts Seventh-day Adventist  Church

Our Church At Worship

September 3, 2016

 

Sabbath School
   

Song Service

Opening Hymn
Scripture Reading

Theme Justina Stagg
Bible Study Jesus Won Their Confidence Ron Stagg

Divine Service

Welcome and Announcements Pastor Jason Williams
Music Interlude  Instrumental

Invocation Pastor Jason Williams
Hymn of Praise We Praise Thee With Our Minds Hymn #642

Scripture Reading Daniel 1:8 Myrtle Humphries
Children’s Offering Aiden Williams

Children’s Time Elizabeth Williams
Offering Church Budget Myrtle Humphries

Prayer Song           As We Come To You In Prayer Hymn #671
Morning Prayer Pastor Jason Williams

Special Music
Sermon Pastor Jason Williams

CREATION Health: 9. The Spirituality of Balanced Nutrition

Closing Hymn Wholly Thine Hymn #308
Benediction Pastor Jason Williams

Music Postlude Instrumental

Sunset:    This Week:   7:38 pm.          Next Week:   7:24 pm.

Next  Sabbath:    Sermon: Paul Veber           Offering: Fall Mission Appeal

   Deacons / Ushers:      Ramsay Smallwood & Stephen McIntyre

Announcements
A warm welcome to each of you this morning. As we gather for worship and fellowship today,
may the love of God and the smile of Christ be upon each one. Happy Sabbath!

Prayer Ministry - Prayer request cards can be placed in the praying hands on the welcome
table.  

Church Chairs - Let us give God thanks for the blessing of the arrival of our new church
chairs. 

Prayer Meetings - Our weekly prayer meeting, with emphasis on seeking the Lord's blessing
on our fall outreach initiatives, will take place on Monday, September 5, from 7:00pm - 7:45pm.

“Conflict and Courage” Daniel Study - Join together on Wednesday evenings, starting
September 7, at 7:00pm for a fresh consideration of the narratives of Daniel. Open to all, so
invite and bring a friend. Please pray for this study series here at our church. 

Women’s Bible Study - Sabbath, September 10, at 4:00pm, here at the church.  

Adventurer Club will have its first meeting of the new club year on Sunday, September 11,
from 11:00am to 1:00pm. It’s still not too late for new children to join the Club, so invite families
with children to give consideration to this opportunity.  Speak with Elizabeth Williams for more
information. 

Our Avalon Regional Evangelism Rally will take place at Camp Woody Acres on Friday evening
and Sabbath, September 16-17. Mark your calendars for this weekend of encouragement, uplift,
motivation and prayerful preparation for our fall evangelism. You won't want to miss it. There will be
no worship services here at Bay Roberts Church on Sabbath, Sept. 17, as Sabbath services will
be taking place at the Camp. Please speak to Pastor Jason for more info or with questions. 

Shadow Empire - Mark  September 29-October 2, Thursday evening through Sunday
evening on your calendars!  The Bay Roberts Church is partnering with the Voice of Prophecy
to present a four-part study experience about the emperor Constantine and the rise and fall
of religious freedom. This will be a powerful community outreach event. Who will you be
inviting? Invite cards are on the foyer welcome table. See bulletin insert for more details. Visit
www.ShadowEmpire.com/BR for local details. 

Discoveries in Revelation Series with Pastor Chris Holland is scheduled to begin in our area
on Saturday, October 15. Stay tuned for more details in the weeks ahead.  

“Discoveries in Revelation” GLOW Tract Distribution - Thank you for continuing to
distribute the GLOW tracts! 

Community Food Bank Basket - Don’t forget non-perishable food items for the food bank! 

Living Word Radio, an 24/7 internet radio ministry of Adventist programming is now broadcasting
right from our church. A sampling of some of the presenters: Our  Sabbath sermons, Doug
Batchelor, Steve Wohlberg, Kenneth Cox, Shawn Boonstra, Jac Colon, E.G. White Audiobooks,
Lyle Albrecht, Dr. Hans Diehl, Chris Holland, David Asscherick and more! Listen via any computer
or mobile device. Visit www.livingwordradio.ca for more info and to listen in. 

Remember in Prayer:  Our ongoing outreach ministries through the fall; Individuals, Young
families and children we have met through our Health, VBS, and camp programs; God’s
blessing on our local church leadership and membership; our sick and shut-in members; for
the Holy Spirit’s outpouring among us and true revival in our hearts this year.


